Spalding Parish Church of England Day School

13" March 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

European Museum
In Year W this term we have been learning about the continent of Europe. As part of our learning, the
children are work'mg in small groups 1o research a range of Ewopean countries and are presenting their
research in different Ways.
To celebrate our learning, we are opening a European Museum on Tu.esdag 31 March From 2.30p.m
You are welcome to come to Year 4 and see our work. The children will also talk to you about their
research and what theg have learned this term.
We look forward to sharmg our amazing leammg with you.

Kind regards,

Claire Hearth, Sue Hirst, Aaron Robinson
Year L4+ Class Teachers.
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